
Meeting Notice 
 

In accordance with the Minnesota Open Meeting Law, notice is hereby given that EDAC 
Commissioner Lee Jacobsohn will participate in the regular EDAC meeting on July 14, 
2022 by interactive technology pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 13D.02 from the following 
location: 15339 Lake Shore Avenue, Minnetonka MN. Any person wishing to monitor 
public portions of the meeting electronically from a remote location should contact the 
city. All other EDAC members will participate in person at the regular time, date and 
location, as follows:    
 
Date: Thursday, July 14, 2022 
 
Time: 6:00 p.m. 
 
Location:  Minnetonka Council Chambers, 14600 Minnetonka Blvd. Minnetonka MN 

55345 
 
Purpose: Minnetonka EDAC meeting location change 
 
 
Questions about this meeting may be directed to Alisha Gray at 952-939-8285. 
 
 
 
Dated: July 11, 2022 

 

 
Karen Telega 

     Deputy City Clerk 
 
This notice was published by: 

• Posting on the official city bulletin board in the city hall vestibule 
• Posting by the door to the council chambers. 
• Posting on the city web site 

 


